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Thank You Letter

Thank you for taking time to complete this survey! Your input will be critical to an important study
presently being undertaken by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) in evaluating flood control
improvements as a result of flood risk along the X River. In order to assess the potential impacts and to
identify potential solutions as well as levels of investment, USACE is collecting this information related to
past or potential damages as a result of flooding. Once again, your input will remain confidential.

Should you have any additional questions about the survey or about the ongoing flood control study,
please feel free to contact me at Kevin.P.Knight@usace.army.mil or 1-703-428-7250 for assistance.

THYS again for completing the survey and helping the Nation solve its flooding problems!
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